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22nd September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 4,  
 
As part of the Music provision and curriculum here at Beaver Road, all children have the 
opportunity to learn a musical instrument. Recorder lessons are due to start in Year 4 
on Thursday 1st October 2020. These lessons will run every Thursday morning and be 
delivered by Xina Lodge, an instrumental teacher from One Education’s Music Service. 
 
There are a number of recorders available in school for your child to use for these 
lessons. However, these instruments must remain in school at all times. If you would 
like the school to order your child a recorder, so that they can continue to practice and 
showcase their learning at home, please make a payment of £10.00 on ParentPay. 
Alternatively if you would like to buy your own, the school will be using Yamaha 
descant recorders which are widely available online and in most instrumental shops. 
 
Please ensure your child has their recorders available on the day of their lessons and 
that these are labelled with your child’s name and class. School cannot take 
responsibility for any recorders that go missing and/or are damaged.  
 
These instrumental lessons will be conducted in accordance with Government 
guidelines around COVID-19 and all relevant risk assessments have been carried out. In 
line with this guidance, there will be no sharing of recorders. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael Davenport 
 

Deputy Headteacher 
 


